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Dear Government of Oregon 

 

This bill is an colossal waste of taxpayers money (our money). You are supposed to 

be working for us. We elected you to represent the people and uphold the 

Constitution. We didn't elect you to change it.  

This "bill" should have never been written. It shouldn't even have been thought of. 

This is a direct and obvious attempt to circumvent the 2nd Amendment. 

Kill it now. 

 


